
February 27,2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our involvement with the True 

North Foundation and the Winnipeg Jets 

Hockey Academy, our hockey academy 

participants will be participating  

 

skating at The Forks River Skate on the evening of Friday, March 1, 

2019.  This activity will take the place of regularly scheduled Friday 

night hockey academy.   

 

School bus transportation will be provided for staff and students to 

and from The Forks from Bruce Middle School.  Our bus pickup at 

Bruce Middle School will be at 3:40pm and we will be returning at 

approximately 6:00pm.  Please note that our return pickup at Bruce 

Middle School will be earlier than our usual time. Students should be 

picked up/will walk home at 6:30pm, this will ensure all students who 

are participating will have time to receive supper back at Bruce.      

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at the school for clarification. 

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to another great 

evening with the Winnipeg Jets! 

 

 

Bruce Middle School Hockey Academy Staff Champions  


